
2W900FMR/2W8000FMR Resetting Fix 
 
 
 

The problem with the 2-way remotes resetting and playing the B-I-N-G-O song is 

known issue.  It seemed to be an isolated problem that we believe to be rectified.  

Depending on suppliers stock rotation there may have been some problematic remotes 

circulating around.  If you are experiencing this problem you can contact the warranty 

department for an RA or solder onto the remote contact points shown in the picture 

below.  Dabbing a drop of solder between contacts three and four shorting them out 

should fix the problem of the remote resetting.  If you have any questions regarding this 

matter please contact us toll free at 888-820-3690 

 

 

 
 


